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FISE expresses its solidarity with the contract teachers in Kurdistan
The World Federation of Teachers' Unions (FISE), a member of the WFTU, supports the contract teachers in Kurdistan, Iraq, who are protesting over unpaid salaries.

We condemn the threats and repressive measures unleashed by government officials such as the governor of Hewlêr, Umed Xoşnaw

FISE welcomes the teachers who are insisting on their 15-day strike and expresses its support for the right to their demands and the right to strike

WHEN TEACHERS' RIGHTS ARE VIOLATED

WE CHOOSE THE ONE-WAY PATH OF ORGANIZED STRUGGLE
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